

















Sad business news from Stanck Windows. They were bought out by Patio Enclosures and will be
ending a long term relationship with the Village. They called several weeks ago to let us know
they were going to be moving, and wanted to thank the Village for all of the services and help
that we have provided them over the years. They plan to tell any business that is looking for a
building of that size on Willow Parkway that they need to do business with the Village of
Cuyahoga Heights because we are a business friendly community.

We received a rejection letter as it relates to the Ohio EPA for the Stormwater Restoration Grant
on Nicky Boulevard.

Our two speed signs are up and functioning. Several residents thought that they were adequately
slowing down traffic.

Our ODOT Gateway Grant has been submitted and we have a landscape design expert that will
be doing the drawings that Todd Sciano will be submitting to ODOT for approval.

He wanted to take a minute to talk about Mrs. Patty Crooks, Jimmy Crooks’s wife. Jimmy is our
longtime retired Service Director. As a Village, we sent Jimmy a letter saying our thoughts and
prayers are with the family. Patty had a stroke with no ill effects, but led to the doctors finding a
cancerous brain tumor. The family is very optimistic, but please keep them in your prayers.

Mr. Casini is going to be 80 years old, and the Mayor wished him a happy birthday from the
Village of Cuyahoga Heights, and thanked him for everything he does for us. Patricia Burke, one
of our newer residents is also celebrating her 80" birthday. February wishes to employees
Tiffany Contipelli, Mike Stack, Donny Pallini, Mike Lahd, and Councilman Ralph Faragone, and
Ms. Lee Ann Schoeffler. I also want to congratulate Mike Stack on celebrating his 30"
anniversary of working with the Village of Cuyahoga Heights, and the Mayor started his 20™
year on February 8"

The Service Department and Village Hall will be closed on Monday, in observation of Presidents
Day. Rubbish collection will be scheduled for Tuesday. And he wants to wish all the ladies a
Happy Valentine’s Day.

MR. BLOAM:

The Master Plan Committee met last Thursday with the County, it was the first of a series of
meetings we will have. We will have them once a month, on the third Thursday of the month at
the Town Hall at 6:00pm. It went very well, and we are going to meet the timeline by having the
meetings once a month to meet the grant deadline which is in July. In the future we will
announce a public meeting to allow the residents to come and give their input.





















